
The Foundation will receive your cheque at a presentation event, organised by
Solihull MBC, in early May.
We have chosen to allocate your donation to the provision of Memory Boxes.
Your donation will enable us to provide a further 64 Boxes to bereaved parents,
living locally, to help them create and collect special and immediate memories
of their lost babies.

You may wish to visit our website: www.lilymaefoundation.org for further
information of our work, activities and events.
I trust that you will like our recent Facebook post.

Thank you once again for your most generous donation; we really appreciate
your kindness.

Very best wishes to all the members of your Recycling of Metals Scheme and to
all the bereaved families, who gave their consent to recycling, in support of
your most creative and innovative prograilrme.

Wtl<a'g
Geoffrey Heaps
On behalf ofthe Trustees.

The
LitrvNIae
Fodndation


